

Comments Form

NameHELGABAL	STERHOLT	***************************************	
Address Flat B, Gran	und Floor, 76	Ealls St., Ls	ndon
Email address			
Telephone number			
Planning application number	2014/5983	/P	
Planning application address	6 Edis St	eet	
I support the application (please state reasons below) I object to the application (please state reasons below)			
Your comments			
		,	The second secon
			TO THE REPORT OF THE PARTY OF T
	. *		

Please continue on extra sheets if you wish



Application Ref: 2014/5983/P

1 message

Helga Balsterholt

To: "Ampoma, Nanayaa"

Wed, Nov 19, 2014 at 3:29 PM

Dear Anayaa

Further to your site visit on 10 November -

re: fixing a gate on the Ground Floor Terrace 6 Edis Street

After some reflection, I wish to state the following:

Planning permission had been given to the previous owner of 6 Edis Street by the Camden Planning Office to build the terrace/extension at the rear of the house. On completion, we were amazed how far out the terrace had been built, to the effect that the then owner of 6 Edis Street was able to stand directly in front of my window, looking in.

We then contacted the Carnden Planning Officer to that effect, explaining the situation of a severe breach of privacy regulation. The Carnden Planning Office then ordered the previous owner of 6 Edis Street to instal an iron gate to be fixed to the rear party wall to be located at the END OF THE PARTY WALL. A gate was then produced, was never premanently installed at both ends of the walls and taken away at will, the full length of the terrace being in use at all times.

The present owner of 6 Edis Street plans to install a gate AT THE END of my extension (low wall, open plant container), which means privacy is again not granted. The fact that the previous owner installed a wooden tressle against my property was a very questionable undertaking and was done without seeking any permission, either from me or from the Camden Planning Office.

The present owner of 6 Edis Street also plans to RAISE the floor of the terrace which again diminishes the guarantee of privacy.

Due to the situation as described above, I object to a gate being installed at the very end of my property (low wall plant container) and insist that a gate be installed at the end of the large part of the party wall, and not at the outer end of the low wall of my property.

I attach copy of this email to the Comments Form sent with your letter of 12 November.

Look forward to hearing from you, and/or the Camden Planning Inspector. Wih regards

Helga Balsterhoit